
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: James Burns (jamesburns@gov.sc.gov) <jamesburns@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/27/2015 11:45:17 AM
Subject: Meeting with Rep. Chris Murphy

Attachments: Chris Murphy.eml

James,
Can you follow up with Rep. Chris Murphy about setting up a meeting with you to discuss the appointment process in 
the event the office for Solicitor of the First Judicial Circuit becomes open. His contact attached and original email 
below.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Chris Murphy [mailto:ChrisMurphy@schouse.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 12:18 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Meeting

Katherine

Thank you for taking the time to talk with me this morning. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss with the 
Governor the appointment process in the event the office for Solicitor of the First Judicial Circuit becomes open.

Chris

Christopher J. Murphy
South Carolina House of Representatives, District 98
310A Blatt Building
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 212-6925

136 W. Richardson Avenue
Summerville, SC 29483
(843) 832-1120
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